
SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
Unapproved Minutes of the February 3rd 2012 SLO Bytes meeting of the Board of Officers
Officers present:  Earl Kaplan, Alan Raul, Bob Mires, Ralph Sutter, John Waller

Other volunteers present:  Ray Miklas
The meeting was called to order at 12:08 p. m.

The minutes of the January 6th Board of Officers were approved as submitted.

Earl Kaplan announced that he will not be able to attend the March 2013 SLO Bytes meeting.  In his absence, Ralph Sutter will assume his duties.  He indicated that the club had several items that would be given away in today’s drawing.  Alan Raul updated the member list in preparation for that drawing.
Alan Raul recommended that the Board have an emergency backup presentation in waiting in the event that the scheduled presenter becomes unavailable.  

Alan will give his presentation today on a Macbook Pro computer running Windows 7 under Bootcamp.  He asked the Board for direction as to when he should shift the focus of his presentations from Windows 7 to Windows 8.  The consensus of the Board was that he should make the change sooner rather than later. 
Bob Mires and Ralph Sutter will handle the CD sales of Acronis products for today’s presenter, Gene Barlow.  

Bob will review the SLO Bytes check registry to determine who owns the PA system, SLO Bytes or the San Luis Obispo Genealogical Society.  The Board remembered that both groups contributed to the purchase of the speakers, the wireless microphones and the amplifier but could not recall who bought what.
John Waller is looking at the APCUG Speakers’ list in search of a presenter the March 2013 meeting.

Ray Miklas updated the Board on the storage space available to us in the IOOF Hall.  The IOOF Board, plans to either limit or eliminate storage space available to us due to concerns over compliance with fire code regulations.  At this time, that board has not made a decision.

The data projector that we are currently using is losing brightness and is due for replacement.  The Board discussed partnering with other groups to make a sharing the cost of a new projector with SLOMUG, the San Luis Obispo Genealogical Society and local groups.  Alan recommended that the projector be Windows 8 and MAC compatible with high resolution and an integrated sound card.
Ralph e-mailed the Board the details of SLO Bytes web host and its domain name registry.
He will host a Geek Session focusing on virtual machines on Thursday, February 21st at the KCBX Training Center.  He will get the keys and projector from Alan after the Linux meeting on Thursday, February 7th.

The meeting ended at 12:41 pm. 
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